
UPDATE: COVID-19 Information for Saratoga County 
May 1, 2020 

  
Ballston Spa, NY — The Saratoga County Department of Public Health Services today 

announced that there are 355 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Saratoga County and 

11 of those individuals are hospitalized at this time.   
  
New Data Dashboard Unveiled 
  
The Saratoga County Department of Public Health Services has unveiled a new data 

dashboard that will be updated each weekday with the most current information on 

COVID-19 cases in the county. The data available includes: 
  

• A breakdown of cases and quarantines 
• Hospitalizations and deaths 
• Total positive cases by municipality 
• Graphs on daily and total confirmed cases 

  
A link to the data dashboard can be found at the top of the Saratoga County 

Department of Public Health Services’ COVID-19 website, located here. 
  
How do you protect yourself? 
  
As a simple reminder, scientific evidence shared by the Center for Disease Control and 

the World Health Organization remains the same; the best ways to protect yourself and 

others from this virus is to make sure you do not inhale the virus or contract it from any 

surface.  
  
Some tips are as follows: 
  

• Do not stand too close to someone who could share the virus by talking, 

sneezing or coughing within your personal space of six feet.   
• Do not touch your face and transfer the virus to your mouth, nose or 

eyes. Wearing a mask can provide some protection, but the spatial distance is 

key.  
• Disinfect surfaces frequently that are touched by others. 
• If you wear gloves when at the gas pump or in a store, be sure to remove them 

before you get back in your car and use hand sanitizer.   
• Wash your cloth face mask and gloves frequently. 

  
Facebook Live event 
  
Officials from Saratoga County and community partners hosted 

a Facebook Live event earlier this week to answer questions from residents related to 

COVID-19. The hour-long event was hosted on the Saratoga County Office of 

Emergency Services Facebook page and featured: 
  

• Peter P. Bardunias, Senior Vice President, Community Advancement, Capital 

Region Chamber 
• Ken Slentz, Superintendent, Ballston Spa Central School District 
• Sandra M. Cross, Director, Saratoga County Office for the Aging 
• Todd Shimkus, President, Saratoga County Chamber of Commerce 

  
Community members can re-watch the video here. 
 

https://www.saratogacountyny.gov/departments/publichealth/covid19/
https://www.facebook.com/SaratogaOES/videos/282369356118574/?__xts__%5b0%5d=68.ARDQyrxtSo0_GZLLJZp_qRzFKUt3LUkN7e4GJYxKrbEdCa5MLBSWpnz1x6D8EkEHhmM0TaUrxYQbDadLBPGM1-wGchTr5aL21cAQhLpkAATkgZsWPwmfpj-huNOH3kb_BV17Z4fHVOeGASe4YfO8TeUXq5b7z3G0GvLo1usGg0YXsqKL5j5gti6eFCQJs0Pw1w0xA0oOEP38cyrSka7nK10m4-ZmHmiQk7Cktnaopzz0otbp4fhQtqrYN5wdMTlIFMAOfxQgveZWxA15kZn0pTRdAlIwJvIZo6MHSWyfwoFkm1rvQy91pHEOAb851e7abEmlm9Ell0GLVdikRgxFqYr8yitpO0c6UHc&__tn__=-R

